
Work so far
This project is a multi-stage wastewater project for 
Nelson Regional Sewerage Business Unit. It involves 
upgrading the sewer pipes from the Saxton area 
that travel across to Monaco and onto Bells Island 
treatment plant.

Chings Contracting were appointed for section 8 of 
the project, and will continue through to section 10.

Section 8 is now complete, and traffic management 
from Saxton Road West has been removed.

Upcoming work
Section 10 is work that will occur beside Whakatu 
Drive. This work will get underway in the week  
starting 13 February 2022, and is expected to take 4 
weeks to complete.

There will not be any detours as this project is 
underway; however, there will be some traffic 
restrictions in place. This will involve restricting 
speed to 50km/hr past the proposed work area, and 
merging two lanes of traffic into a single lane.

Please note the footpath will be closed.  
Commuters and other users will need to wait to be 
escorted safely past the work area.

 
Who can I talk to?
For day-to-day queries about the upgrade please 
contact Sarah Boulton at Chings contracting:  
sarah@chings.co.nz or phone 03 547 0755.

You can also contact council’s project manager 
Deepak.Martin@ncc.govt.nz 
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